



35th Marmaris International Race Week

Question for Officials

Date: 2024-10-28

Question No: 02

Question For: Race Committee

Question:

Dear Technical Committee,
our boat was declared with a jib certificate with a rating of 1.015,
however the owner of the boat will not be able to deliver the jib to the boat.
We are left without a sail and will not be able to start with the old certificate.
But we have genoa and have a certificate for it with a rating of 1.021.
Please accept the certificate with a rating of 1.021 and change the rating
of the boat due to the replacement of the sail.

Answer:

Hello, This is Race Committee,
Race Committee accepts your request we will update your certificate later today.

Response By Aslan Ozcakil Printed at 2024-10-30 15:22